
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

William H. Spencer High School 

would like for all parents to join us Virtually for the 

Title I – Virtual Parent Workshop 

You can access the virtual presentation at: 

http://sites.muscogee.k12.ga.us/spencer/just-for-parents/ 

After you have viewed the video, please leave a feedback! 
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